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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu 

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2 

April 
19th  St Johns First Aid for 

students 

22nd  Finance Meeting 3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

25th  Anzac Day  

26th  School Photos 

30th  Grip Leadership 

Conference 

May 
2nd Book Club issue 3 orders 

close 

8th  PFA Mother’s Day Stall 

10th  Cluster Cross Country 

Year 3 -6 

PFA Sausage Sizzle 

13th 

– 

17th  

Education Week 

13th  Basketball Clinics 

16th  Open Day 2025 Preps 

Education Support Staff 

Day 

20th  Basketball Clinics 

27th  Basketball Clinics 

June 

10th  Kings Birthday public 

holiday 

13th  2025 Prep Information 

session 

28th  End of Term 

Please note that an up to date 

calendar is available on COMPASS  

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 10 Date: 18/04/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school this week 
 

 

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Resilience 
Optimism – Approaching life with a 

positive attitude. 

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
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STUDENTS OF THE WEEK from the last week of term 1 

 

  

 

 

STUDENTS OF 

THE WEEK 

Prep – Xanthe Hunter 

Grade 1/2 – Gracie Redpath 

Grade 3/4 – Kate Hunter 

Grade 5/6 – Taylah Schodde 

Principal’s – Charlotte Parker  

 

 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Issue 3 of Scholastic 

Book Club has been sent 

home today. 

Orders can be placed online or 

dropped into the office (correct 

money required). 

Orders close on  

Thursday May 2nd. 

 

 



 

   

PFA Mother’s Day Stall 
Our annual Mother’s Day stall will be held on 

Wednesday May 8th. Gifts will be available for 

Mums, Grandmothers or that special person in your 

child’s life.  

Nothing over $5.00.  

Please send your child with their money in a named 

envelope on the day. 

Helpers needed for the stall. 

Helpers can choose between helping students 

choose a gift, handling the money or wrapping the 

items. If you have some spare time and are 

interested in coming along, please contact any of 

the members from the PFA. 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance Meeting – Monday April 22nd at 

3.30pm 

School Council Meeting  – Monday April 

22nd at 7pm. 

 

Charly’s Toasty Tuesdays 

will be back next term!!! 

     Free 
First Lunch in the Multi- Purpose room  

Tuesday April 23rd – Years 3 – 6  

Tuesday April 30th – Years Prep – 2 

 

 

 
 

We are a child safe school; committed 
to the safety and wellbeing of all 

children and young people. We have 
zero tolerance of child abuse. 

 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/progra

ms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 
 

Everyone connected to our 
school can help children be 

safe. 
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